
Community Engagement Status Report 
Project Name:  

Port Douglas Roundabout Landscaping Project 
 

Status:  
‘Review’ 

 

Consultation Closes:  
09/01/2015 

 

Description:  
A major safety upgrade of the Port Douglas / Captain Cook 

Highway intersection was completed last December 
resulting in the installation of a new roundabout.  

Community expectation of a unique entrance statement 
resulted in the commitment of $100k in funding by the 

Department of Transport and Main Roads, allocated to the 
Douglas Shire Council to implement landscaping at the 

intersection. 
 

Papillon Landscape was chosen by council to complete the 
design and construction of landscaping for the roundabout 

and entrance at today’s Ordinary General Meeting. 
 

Council will now undertake a consultation process with the 
Douglas community to choose one of three designs 

submitted by Papillon for construction on the roundabout 
itself and report back to Council on the preferred design 

option. 
 

Please give us your 
feedback: 

 
Feedback can be provided by emailing: 

enquiries@douglas.qld.gov.au Website or visiting our . 

Feedback can also be provided in person at Council’s 
administration building, 64-66 Front St, Mossman. 

Should you require further information contact the 
Coordinator for Open Spaces on 4099 9444. 

 

Future Engagement:  
“It is not envisaged that there will be any further 

engagement with the community once feedback has been 
compiled on this engagement activity.” 

 

Supporting Information:   
Option 1 – Port Douglas Roundabout – 435185 
Option 2 – Port Douglas Roundabout – 435186 
Option 3 – Port Douglas Roundabout – 435187 
Council resolution of decision 
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